
OPEN LETTER TO THE LOCAL CRIMINAL JUSTICE SYSTEM

Laura Roth - Clerk Of Court
Spencer Hathaway - PIO State Attorney's Office
Gary Davidson - PIO Volusia Sheriff Department
Ludi Lelis - PIO 7th Judicial Circuit
Joanne Magley - PIO Volusia County Government

Can anyone of you inform us (VolusiaExposed.Com) why former Corrections Officer Megan 
Lynch's court file has been sealed (see attached screen shot pic - from the Clerk's website).

PIO Davidson has already provided us with the incident report - with Court Case # attached (2017-
300340 CFDB).
http://volusiaexposed.com/corrections/officerlynch12017/lynchprincidentreport12017.pdf

So - it's difficult for us to understand why this court file has been sealed. Explanation - please?

It's our hope that your offices can appreciate how the sealing of this court file is indeed 
newsworthy - especially to a web publication
titled - VolusiaEXPOSED.Com. 

Regards,

VolusiaExposed.Com
volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com
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